Ceasefire Statement

han State Progress Party (SSPP) and Restoration Council of Shan State (RCSS
29 November 2023

d. In accordance with long standing hope and expectation from the Venerable Sangha and the
people on unity between the two Shan armed organizations, both sides have been complying with the
instruction from the two Chairmen directed on 9-10 August 2023 to cease fighting and to refrain from
the misuse of media that could affect the unity in the future,

2 On 29 November 2023, three representatives from SSPP and four from RCSS held a meeting

and agreed to a formal ceasefire.

3. In order to inform the Venerable Sangha, the people, commanders and ranks and files from
both sides about the formal ceasefire agreement between the two-armed organizations, SSPP and
RCSS, we jointly issue this ceasefire statement.
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